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	Comments


ERCOT proposes the following revision to Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 264 to clarify that the date of the Standard Generation Interconnection Agreement (SGIA) for the point of interconnection will be used in determining the applicability of relevant Nodal Protocol requirements.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


1.6.5
Interconnection of New Generation 

Interconnection of new Generation Resources to the ERCOT Transmission Grid must be in accordance with ERCOT and TSP procedures.  An interconnected Generation Resource shall meet the Protocol and Operating Guide requirements based on the execution date of a Generation Resource’s Standard Generation Interconnection Agreement (SGIA).  If a Generation Resource executes more than one SGIA, for purposes of obtaining a new point of interconnection, the execution date of the most recent SGIA shall apply when that Generation Resource is connected to that point of interconnection.
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